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! 	
! The	Office	of	Multicultural	Student	Services	(OMSS)	will	host	an	Open	

House,	August	29,	2018,	from	12:00-3:00pm,	in	FLITE	159.	Light	
refreshments	will	be	provided.	

! This	has	been	a	good	year	for	the	Jim	Crow	Museum.	There	are	several	
YouTube	videos	produced	by	Vice	News	(HBO)	about	the	museum,	they	
total	more	than	10	million	views.	The	museum	also	received	a	collection	of	
photographs	produced	by	David	Levinthal.	The	final	assessed	value	was	
more	than	$2.2	million.	And,	the	museum	is	in	line	to	receive	another	
significant	donation.	

! Change	happens.	Each	year	new	people	become	a	part	of	the	Ferris	
community,	and	some	of	our	friends	leave.	This	year	we	are	losing	three	
diversity	champions—Kevin	Carmody,	Title	IX	Coordinator;	Kendree	Berg,	
LGBTQ+	Coordinator;	and,	William	Sartore,	Education	Abroad	Coordinator.	
We	are	sad	that	they	are	leaving,	but	we	are	thankful	for	our	time	together,	
and	comforted	by	the	knowledge	that	they	will	do	good	work	in	their	new	
homes.		
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